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No. GFPT 14/2562 

October 17th, 2019 

Subject:  Notification to update the situation of the fire at a factory of GFPT 

To:  President  

       The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

GFPT Public Company Limited (“GFPT”) would like to notify that in the morning of October 17th 2019 around 01:30 am, 

there was a fire broke out at the company's production plant at Bangsaotong district, Samutprakarn province. The 

cause of the fire was affected by a short circuit of the motor in the engine room nearby the further plant. However, the 

fire did not spread to other area. 

However, the Company has insured for the property damaged by this fire. 

As a result, the Company will stop production of both cooked processing plant and chicken processing plant for 2 days 

for damage inspection. The chicken processing plant will operate normally on October 19th, 2019. The further plant will 

be anticipated to resume operation within 3-4 weeks. 

Please be informed accordingly.  

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

Dr. Anan Sirimongkolkasem  

Chairman of Executive Committee 

 


